
From: Carroll, John <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/20/2014 9:22:44 AM
Subject: Rep. Parks - JDLH

Katherine,

If you run into Representative Parks today, please ask her if she has phone contact information for Ms. Kelly Cox.

Rep. Parks recommends Ms. Cox for John de la Howe. I need to reach out to Ms. Cox to explain the paperwork and 
the senate confirmation process. I have asked her staff to obtain this info, but haven't had much luck.

Thanks,

John P. Carroll, Esq.
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803.734.5086
Work Cell: 803.201.3423
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